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To whom it may concern, 

I am tendering my resignation from the UAB as of the end of the meeting, 
December 9th, 2021.  My term is up in March of 2022, and I have several obligations that 
will interfere with my attendance in January and February.  Rather than be absent, my 
resignation will allow the City to fill this position before the budget season is upon us. 

Please pass on my thanks to all at GRU.  I was treated with respect at all times as 
we worked our way through some fairly contentious issues.  Many of the UAB were 
friends of mine before service on the Board.  I still think we remain so, and I believe I’ve 
made a few new ones. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wendell A. Porter 

Wendell A. Porter
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